
EVENT ROAD MANAGEMENT  

Our annual music event “Googfest” will be held on Saturday 10 February 2024 from 5:00pm 
– 9:00pm at Rockley Oval, Rockley Parade Googong. I am writing to advise you that 
Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council has authorised the following road management 
strategies from 3:00pm to 9:30pm on Saturday, 10 February 2024. These strategies are 
designed to ensure the safe management of vehicle and pedestrian traffic to the event, as 
well as maintaining resident access. 

The following roads will have soft closures, meaning that they will only be accessible for 
residents (and their visitors), and emergency services vehicles:  
  Googong Road (and its intersection with Beltana Avenue) 
  Hearne Street 
  Mary Street 
  Courtney Street 

The following roads will have No Parking signs to ensure safe access for emergency 
vehicles. This means all vehicles (including resident vehicles and their guests) cannot park 
on-street: 
  Rockley Parade 
  Gorman Drive 
  Pollack Street 
  Sarah Street 
  Rockley Parade 
  Alchin Street  
  Jack Street 

Please note that non-Googonian attendees to the event are instructed to access via 
Wellsvale Drive where they will be directed to a dedicated off-street parking area on the 
future town centre site. Pedestrians will make their way from there to Rockley Oval. While 
roads in this area will remain open and operate as usual, please expect delays and consider 
accessing the township via Googong Road. 

There are traffic controllers in place to manage traffic, pedestrian and residents' access and 
event safety in all these areas, and more.  

Should you have any queries relating to this please contact Samantha Remmers, Googong 
Community Manager on 1300 446 646 or email community@googong.net 

Yours sincerely, 

Samantha Remmers 
Community Development Manager 


